
MUSIC NOTES 
 
 

Welcome back to a new and exciting year of music! 
 

LESSONS WILL BEGIN IN WEEK 2 AS FOLLOWS: 

 
• Monday 4th February – year 5 and 6 Strings – lessons only (HALL) 

• Monday 4th February – year 4 beginner band introduction lesson (MUSIC ROOM) 
• Wednesday 6th February – year 5 and 6 Band – lessons only (HALL) 

• Thursday 7th February – year 3 beginner string introduction lesson + year 4  lessons (HALL) 
 

Please make sure your child has all the necessary equipment to start their lesson.  You and 
your child’s class teacher will receive a copy of the timetable.  Please refer to this to see what 
day and time your child’s lesson is. 
 

ENSEMBLE REHEARSALS WILL BEGIN IN WEEK 3 AS FOLLOWS: 

 
• Monday 11th February – Senior String Orchestra – 7.30am YEARS 5 & 6 

• Tuesday 12th February - Senior Choir rehearsal – 8.10am YEARS 3-6 

• Wednesday 13th February – Senior Concert Band – 7.30am YEARS 5 & 6 
• Friday 15th February – Junior Choir rehearsal – 1st Break YEARS 1 and 2 

  
Beginner strings, beginner band and intermediate strings will rehearse later in the year.  
 
Chamber Choir participants will audition after the first Senior Choir rehearsal on Tuesday 12th 
February. 
 

All participants must complete the STUDENT RESOURCE SCHEME PARTICIPATION AGREEMENT 
FORM (blue), in order to remain in the instrumental and choral program. Please collect this 

form from the music room if required. The return of this form will generate an invoice, which 
must be paid by Friday 8th February.  Payment method is explained at the bottom of the 

form.  Thank you to those families who already returned this form in 2018. 
The levies are: 
             $100 for all instrumental students 

$100 extra if hiring a school instrument 
$20 for senior choir students 
$20 for students invited to participate in an ensemble, but do not have lessons at 
school. 

 
We look forward to working with your children.   
 


